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Dear Mr. Armstrong

Recognizing that there as been a proposal presented to remediate the toxic contamination of
soil, groundwater, surface water, and a residential drinking water supply at and around the
Bishop Tube Site in East Whiteland Township, Chester County, PA, the steps outlined are not
sufficient to truly address the issue.

I advocate for a more comprehensive response which includes additional analysis / study of
the extent of the contamination, removal of all contaminated material, acknowledgment that
there are aspects of the PADEP proposal that are flawed or not based on sounds science, and
that the PADEP truly listen to the community which has borne the burden of the impact of the
contamination.

Sincerely,
Albert Wei

204 Winterberry Lane
Collegeville, PA 19426
United States




